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02/10/2018  18:01:512018/3796/P SUPPRT Andrew Groat I support this application. The owners/managers of The Swing have been a welcome addition to West 

Hampstead. It is proving to be a popular restaurant, which is great for the neighbourhood and should benefit 

other businesses on/around Mill Lane through increased footfall. The business is very respectful and engaged 

with the community. I hope their plans to expand the restaurant can move forward.
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